
EDLESBOROUGH PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Planning Application Consultation 
Planning reference number – 24/01731/APP 

 

A planning application has been submitted to Buckinghamshire Council for the 
construction of 9 houses on the site at the bottom of Good Intent.  The detail 
plans and the Parish Council's response can be viewed on the Bucks Planning 
website, reference application 24/01731/APP.  It is understood that this latest 
application would be instead of the existing 18 house application that is still 
awaiting determination. 
 
An easy way to view an Edlesborough planning application on the Bucks 
website is to go onto it via the parish website - www.edlesborough-
pc.gov.uk.  On the home page click on the 'Planning Applications' icon, select 
the year, and then click on the relevant application reference. 
 

 

Any parishioner without internet access wishing to view the application can contact 

the Edlesborough Parish Clerk for assistance with this via 01525 229358. 

http://www.edlesborough-pc.gov.uk/
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